
Edenred Vouchers. These will 
go live on the 22nd October. 

Each eligible child will receive 
£15 for food over the half 
term. Any queries please 
contact  Edenred 03334 

000018  

21.10.2022 

Thank you to Mr Sutton who has been teaching in our Year 1&2 class 

for the last few weeks to cover for Mr Spencer.  We will have a more 

permanent teacher in their after half-term—Mrs Cooper who is 

coming to us from Coppull Primary School.  Those attending parents’ 

evening will get to meet Mrs Cooper.   

Attendance 

Reception—96% 

Year 1&2—95% 

Year 3&4—96% 

Year 5—96% 

Year 6—93% 

Whole school—95% 

 

Year 1&2 moved on the monopoly board 

for attendance this week.  Their prize is 

a non-uniform day—31st October  

Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 1st November 




